
PENDLETON COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 
P.O. BOX 232, FALMOUTH, KY 41040 (859) 654-6964 FAX (859) 654-7032 

Deaf, Hard-of-Hearing or Speech Impaired, call 711 

January 24th, 2020 

Ms. Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY. 40602 

Re: PSC Case No. 2019-00310 
Pendleton County Water District 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

RECEIVED 
JAN 2 9 2020 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

The Board of Commissioners ofPCWD has reviewed the PSC StaffReport dated January 
15th, 2020. At its regular Board meeting, the Board voted to take the following actions: 
(1) to accept the findings and recommendations contained in the Staff Report, including 
the recommended 13.95% rate increase; (2) to waive its right to a formal Hearing; and (3) 
to request that the PSC issue its Order approving the Staff Report and the recommended 
13.95% rate increase as soon as possible. 

If you need anything else from PCWD, please let us know. 

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER 




